
Pupil Voice Monday 25th September 2023

Present: S1, S2, S3, S4, S5, S6, S7 and S9

Apologies: S8 and S10

All Pupil Representatives were welcomed to the first meeting of the year. They

all introduced themselves. It was good to see new faces this year.

This terms focus of 'Community' was shared and a symbol shown to support

understanding. Gerladene then started discussion around what a community is.

Discussion focussed around, clubs and classes being a community, that we all

belong to Abbey Court School which is a community as well as how we as indivduals

belong to other
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communities such as churches, scouts, sports clubs and religions etc.

In order to support our school community we get everyones views. This time

we are looking to get the pupils views of the school, so the Pupil Survey was

discussed and shared. Pupils took a copy of the Pupil Survey back to class to

complete.

Next Steps:

Pupil Survey to be filled out by classes and returned to Laura ASAP.

Laura to arrange a virtual meeting with FE.
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